
 
 

SAFETY UPDATE  
Forklift Safety Awareness Workshops  

  
SML’s MISSION IS “TO PROVIDE A SAFE AND INNOVATIVE ENVIRONMENT THAT SUPPORTS 
COMPETTIVE TRADE, EFFECTIVE DISTRIBUTION AND GROWTH”. In supporting Shareholders and 
your staff SML will be conducting two 60-minute Forklift Safety Awareness workshops.  
 
SML encourages all Shareholders, including your forklift drivers and those working around forklifts, 
to attend these sessions as they will provide essential information for operating a forklift safely and 
maintaining both the drivers and pedestrians safety.  
 
All information presented on the day will be available on the SML Traders App and will be handed out by 
SML Staff. Please also see an information booklet attached.  
 

The Forklift Safety Workshops will run two sessions. These will be held at Market Central.  
 

 Tuesday the 17th of September 2024 
First session 6.00am to 07.00am. 
Second session 7.30am to 08.30am. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
THERE IS NO JOB THAT URGENT, THAT IT CAN’T BE DONE SAFELY 

 

Slow down, buckle up & stay safe!  
 

To book a space for you and your employees, please contact SML WHS Manager Mr Leighton 
Freney on 0417 325 171 or via email at whsm@sydneymarkets.com.au  
 

LEIGHTON FRENEY  
Work Health and Safety Manager 
August 2024 
C2222 
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